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March 18. 2020

Dear Licensees,

Due to the current COVID-19 epidemic, Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) will be

extending the renewal period for all licenses set to expire on June 30,2020. The
renewal period is extended for ninety (90) days. The annual renewal application and
renewal fee due on April I is now due on June 30,2020.

Additionally, all licensees with a license set to expire on June 30. 2020, will
automatically be granted temporary license status from June 30,2020, to September
30,2020. ABC will be unable to provide new temporary licenses, so we ask that all
licensees keep the current license up, displaying the June 30,2020, expiration. with
the knowledge that the license is valid until the September date. ABC will also be
notirying New Mexico State Police Special Investigations Unit of this temporary
measure.

Sincerely.

\*- 0]r--
Andrew Vallejos
ABC Director


